
 
 
 
DOG EVENTS 
 
We welcome dog events to Weobley Village Hall.  However, we ask that the hirer of the Hall 
and event organisers respect that in order to maintain our high standards and reputation; 
we have to impose some conditions: 
 

• Dogs will only be allowed if notified of the type and numbers expected on the 
booking form.  We reserve the right to refuse a booking if the type or number of 
dogs is deemed unsuitable for the venue. 

 
• Dogs in the kitchen or kitchenette is strictly forbidden 

 
• Dogs are not allowed on the red cushioned chairs or any unprotected furniture 

 
• To minimise stress for the dog and prevent any damage, dogs should not be left 

unattended.  Owners are liable for any damage caused by the dogs 
 

• We reserve the right to cancel events if we have any concerns for the health and 
welfare of the dogs.  This includes vocalisations by the dogs if deemed prolonged, 
excessive or is causing a nuisance 

 
• It is the responsibility of the hirer to ensure the event attendees/dog owners are 

aware of their responsibilities when managing dog fouling.  All dog faeces must be 
cleaned up and disposed of appropriately using the council provided dog fouling 
disposal bins.  An extra charge will be made for any additional cleaning of the Hall 
occurring as a result of dog fouling 

 
• Weobley Village Hall is adjacent to a children’s play area and the gardens are 

community maintained.  The Hall’s location should be considered by the hirer and all 
dog owners in the management of dog fouling.  If using the adjacent public highway 
consideration for the Hall’s neighbours and the wider community is expected with 
the management of dog fouling. 


